
From:                                 Vicky Phillips
Sent:                                  1 Jun 2020 14:57:54 +0000
To:                                      Cooper, Kerri
Subject:                             Planning Comments

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Hi Kerry
 
I seem to be having a problem commenting on an application via the online commenting portal for 
DC/20/0094/RM, Land Adj Haverhill Business Park, Bumpstead Road.
 
I’m not sure if they went through.
 
Town Council’s comments are as follows:
 
NEUTRAL
The Town Council has no objections to this application, but would request the following Conditions;
i) Construction Management Plan must include times of operation 
ii) Developers mitigate noise, dust and full consultation at further stages
 
The Town Council suggests that a Community Reference Group is set up to report back any issues 
during the construction phase.
 
Regards
 
Vicky
 
Vicky Phillips
Assistant Town Clerk
Haverhill Town Council
Tel: 01440 712858
 
 


